
LADIES NOTICES WEDNESDAY 1st SEPTEMBER 
 
 

Results of the Rosemary Carroll Trophy 
 
1st  Carolyn Richmond and Carol Campbell 37 pts  £10 
 
2nd  Jane Howe and Penny Cook   36 pts  £  8 
 
3rd  Sheila Brockett and Sarah Topping  35 pts  £. 6 
 
Well done to our winners Carolyn and Carol and in particular to Carolyn who played in the 
Charity Ginger Cup last Friday and came second with 40 pts.  Her handicap was 
subsequently cut by 1 shot. 
 
Bill Freestone Trophy 
 
Well done to our Captain Matt Hignell and his latest fantastic partner from the Ladies 
Section, Sheila Stewart who won the Freestone Trophy Greensomes with 41 points. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Weekly notices 
 
If any lady feels she could be a reserve for Monday 6th September away to Aldenham could 
she please contact Sue Cooper ASAP on 07914 761860 
 
The green ninja turtle is up on the desk if anyone hasn’t donated to the raffle for the Open 
on 5th October. 
 



There is also a box for general donations for the raffle for the Autumn meeting up in the 
Ladies changing rooms.   
 
The list is coming down on Friday 3rd September for the Autumn meeting.  Please sign up by 
then or contact me and I will put you down.  07971 977356 
 
It is the Senior Open this Thursday morning 2nd September.   There is no roll up. 
 
Sign-ups on the noticeboard in the Ladies Changing Rooms. 
 
Isabel Gibbs Bowl 28th September  
 
Ladies Winter Knockout 
 
Monty Marshall Ladies v Seniors – new date Thursday 7th October 
 
Tuesday 7th September 
 
Draw for the Ladies EG Medal and Claire Hasseldine Trophy.  We will aim to do the draw 
outside if the weather is kind.  If you are up in the Ladies Changing room, please could you 
open the windows and make sure there is plenty of ventilation. 
 
 
 
 
 


